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Statement of the DPRK Delegation  
on the 4th cycle UPR of Cambodia
(46th session of UPR Working Group, 8 May 2024)

Madam President,
The DPRK delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Cambodia and notes with appreciation its national report.
We commend the Government of Cambodia for its efforts and tangible progress in the promotion and protection of human rights of its people through implementation of the Cambodian Sustainable Development Goals 2016-2030.
We wish the Government of Cambodia further progress in endeavour for full enjoyment of human rights by its people, and recommend the followings;
1) Continue efforts to achieve economic growth aimed to raising the living standard of all people including those living in remote area,
2) Continue efforts to create favourable conditions for ensuring access to free and quality education for all children,
3) Continue its efforts to improve implementation of its policies on public health and develop health care infrastructure in remote areas.
We wish Cambodia successful review.
Thank you.
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